
From: Gainey, Omichele D
To: Young, Shaneka
Subject: Fwd: Letter of interest to serve on the Canvassing Board
Date: Monday, February 15, 2021 8:37:22 AM

Begin forwarded message:

From: Adam Rosenthal <aarosenthal@gmail.com>
Date: February 12, 2021 at 4:45:11 PM EST
To: clerks <clerks@ci.gainesville.fl.us>
Subject: Letter of interest to serve on the Canvassing Board

Dear Sir or Madam,

I voted in 2008 for Barack Obama because I believed in change. In order for
change to happen, you have to first have opportunities. In 2012 I moved to
Gainesville from my humble hometown of Sheboygan Falls because of an
opportunity and I’ve called it home ever since.

Now more than ever, I see opportunities for this city to flourish through positive
change. I want to be a part of it by learning from the people how to best serve
them and lift them up through love and technology. 

With this I ask that you please consider me for the 2021 Canvasing Board, I
would greatly enjoy the opportunity to speak with you about how to serve the city
and its people.

Kind Regards,
Adam A Rosenthal
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